Dear Friends in Christ at Sts Peter and Paul Church,

Happy Easter Season! Thank you for welcoming The Young Catholic
Musicians this morning to lead the music for Mass. We are very grateful to
Father John Beveridge, Pastor; Tracy Goodman, mother of Adam Wilson who
plays cello in YCM, for making arrangements; Bob Bigham, Director of Liturgy;
and Shannon Gittemeier, Youth Minister, for their assistance in preparing for
our visit. To all the parishioners: thank you for your gracious invitation and
hospitality.

The Young Catholic Musicians invite you to participate in the sung
prayers of the Mass. Your participation is very important to the vitality of the
Church; so please use this program to join in the singing of all our sung prayers
during Mass.

The young people who form the orchestra and choir of The Young
Catholic Musicians represent over 50 parishes and schools. We would love to
add young people to the choir and orchestra from Sts. Peter and Paul Parish.
You are only 20 minutes from our rehearsal room! The YCM leads liturgical
music once a month at different parishes. For additional information or to
schedule an audition call Fr. Bruce Forman (314-231-7464) or Mrs. Mary Smith
(314-962-9260).

Please make use of this program booklet which contains all of the music
for Mass. An envelope is attached if you can help us financially. We hope you
enjoy seeing young people take an active leadership role in the church and will
help support their work. If you would like to be notified of future YCM Masses
and concerts, write your name and address in the return address section of the
envelope.

Thanks, again, to Fr. John Beveridge, Tracy Goodman, the music ministry
and the leadership of Sts. Peter and Paul Parish. Thanks for your help and
hospitality.

Gratefully Yours, W

Fr. Bruce H. Forma Mrs. Mary C. Smith
Director of Music Director of Organization
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